g BT, District of Chetwynd

Box 357
Chetwynd, BC
Canada VOC 1J0

tel: (250) 401-4100
fax: (250) 401-4101

CHET “] Y D email: d-chet@gochetwynd.com

December 15, 2020

Peace River Regional District
PO Box 8§10

Dawson Creek, BC

VI1G 4H8

Attention: Trish Morgan, General Manager of Community Services

Dear Ms. Morgan:

Re: District of Chetwynd Appointment — Chetwynd Public Library Advisory Committee

Please be advised that the District of Chetwynd Council representative appointed to the
Chetwynd Public Library Advisory Committee for 2021 is Councillor Janet Wark who can be
contacted at admin@gochetwynd.com or jwark(@gochetwynd.com.

Sincerely,

Carol Newsom
Chief Administrative Officer

Vision Statement
Chetwynd exists in order that area residents have suslainable opportunities for
Security, Health, Safety and Prosperity
in surroundings that display the best of our natural environment.



